
Questions deferred from County Council meeting held on 24th October, 2024

(1) Submitted by Councillor Sam Swash
Question to the Leader of the Council
Will the Leader of the Council commit publicly that his administration will not close
and libraries or leisure centres during his term as Leader?

(2) Submitted by Councillor David Coggins Cogan
Question to the Cabinet Member for Streetscene and Transportation
How much did the Council spend on acquiring the vehicles previously supplied by
Go Fleet; and why has that cost not been revealed to Members before?

(3) Submitted by Councillor David Coggins Cogan
Question to the Cabinet Member for Streetscene and Transportation:
On 16th July this year, during the Environment and Economy scrutiny debate on
reduced black bin collections, you said ‘It’s proven to be very, very unpopular with
the residents. We’re here to fight against this for the residents of Flintshire…’. Are
you going to honour that pledge to fight for residents by announcing the
abandonment of three-weekly bin collections?

(4) Submitted by Councillor David Coggins Cogan
Question to the Cabinet Member for the Economy, Environment, and Climate:
Can the Cabinet Member confirm the amount of money sent to the North Wales
Corporate Joint Committee since its inception in April 2021

(5) Submitted by Councillor Sam Swash
Question to the Leader of the Council
At the last meeting of Full Council, the Leader of the Council made the claim that this
Council is "staring down the barrel" of bankruptcy. Does the Leader of the Council
still hold this belief, and if so, does he have a plan to stop it?

(6) Submitted by Councillor Alasdair Ibbotson
Question to the Cabinet Member for Streetscene & Transportation
On July 23rd this year, the now Cabinet Member for Streetscene & Transportation,
posting on his Facebook page in relation to the decision to reduce bin collections,
stated: “Cabinet have today decided to ride roughshod over the democratic process.
Flintshire Welsh Labour are clearly not listening to residents or indeed their own
communities.” In light of that, will the Cabinet Member for Streetscene &
Transportation commit to listening to residents and communities and reverse the
decision to reduce bin collections, a decision which now sits within his own portfolio?


